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Declaration on content of SVHC in articles 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

DENCOP as a distributor of the articles hereby confirms that the article: 

Composite Panel ACP Bond 

does not contain any substances of very high concern (SVHC) defined according to the EU 

Regulation No. 1907/2006 (REACH) as listed on the Candidate List dated January 17, 2023 

in concentration exceeding 0.1% (w/w). 

This declaration is based on the results of testing and analyses of all SVHCs content 

provided by the article manufacturer. DENCOP does not perform any own testing of article 

material and does not add any chemical substance to the article. 

Information included in this declaration is believed to be accurate and was prepared with all 

responsible care. Declaration is intended to be used solely by the customer. It is not intended 

for further provision to other parties without explicit consent of DENCOP. 

In the case any SVHC will be contained in the article (i.e. change in composition, Candidate 

List update) above the reporting threshold concentration we will inform you immediately. 

On behalf of DENCOP 

 

 

 

 

Tadeas Gregurek 

Director of Export and Purchase 

 

Date: May 30, 2023 


